
November 19, 2017

Councilmember Jose Huizar 
PLUM Chair

Councilmember Marqueece Harris-Dawson 
PLUM Vice-Chair

Case # DIR 2009-1885 (RV (PA2) 
Council File # 10-0130

Re:

Dear Councilmembers:

I am a resident of Baldwin Hills Estates and writing to you with concern regarding 
The Liquor Bank located at 3600 Stocker Street Los Angeles, CA 90008.

I believe The Liquor Bank is a blight on our community and does not at all align with 
the future improvements to our neighborhood. It is a contribution to the crime in 
our area and our police force should not have to waste their resources on this 
business. I do not feel safe walking past The Liquor Bank nor do I feel safe walking 
inside the store to purchase anything.

In addition to being a resident of Baldwin Hills Estates, I also serve on the Board of 
Directors for the Homeowners Association. My goal, as a member of the board, is to 
ensure that our community continues to thrive as a great place to live.

I hope that you take my letter and those from others in our community into 
consideration regarding The Liquor Bank.

Respectfully,

Rhiana Kalteis 
Baldwin Hills Estates


